
 
 
 
TO:  MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 
 
FROM: LANELL ENDRES, FINANCE DIRECTOR/ASST CITY ADMINISTRATOR 
 
SUBJECT:    FINANCIAL MANAGEMENT PLAN/UTILITY RATE STUDY  
 
DATE: MAY 2, 2017 
 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

 

Rebecca Kurtz, from Ehlers, one of the City’s financial consultants, will be at the work 
session to present the Financial Management Plan and Utility Rate Study.   She will review 
the information and answer any questions the Council might have. 
 
The information will used to assist with upcoming budget decisions and setting utility rates.  
We will likely discuss the utility rates at the next regular meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachments: 
 
None 
 


